Dear Senate Inquiry - Shared Parental Responsibility Bill 2005

This is a my submission to the Senate Inquiry into the provisions of the Family Law Amendment (Shared Parental Responsibility) Bill 2005

I am a father of a 6 year old girl.

The notion that children getting more time with fathers will hinder them is a joke. My daughter lives with me 50% each week and is revelling in it. What is everyone so afraid of? Its up to women and the legal system to start being responsible and recognize that two parents are better than one in most cases.

The current system is simply unnacceptable and fathers (and children) should not put up with any moment longer.

It needs to change. i am living proof that children can be inspired by 50/50 parenting because it teaches them to be responsible instead of vindictive.

Thank you for reading my submission

Name: Jamie witt

Postal Address: plympton park